
THANK YOU AEF!
With the help of your grant, Auburn junior high school was able to able to 

successfully run a PBIS program this year. The building as a whole serves 
roughly 650 students and has approximately 100 staff. Everyone in the 

building participated the PBIS program this year.

Students were able to earn Maroon Bucks in class for demonstrating positive 
behavior from helping other students, being good school citizens, following 

directions and respecting classmates and the building.

At the junior High, we refer to our positive Character education as 
“Auburn Pride”.

The three main tenants that we follow are, be dedicated, be respectful and 
be incontrol. Students demonstrating positive examples of any of these 

tenants receive maroon bucks from teachers and staff.   





Posters were hung all over the building reminding students of our 
character traits. 



With maroon bucks, students 
were able to purchase items 

from the school store. With the 
use of the grant money, We 
were able to fully stock the 

school store with items such 
as airpods, gift certificates, 

skateboards, small trinkets, art 
supplies, fidget toys, and much 

more.

 A Google slideshow was 
created photos of all the items 
were placed in the slideshow 

which became  the school 
store. I placed the school store 

in the Pride Monday Google 
Classroom where kids had 
access to it all year long.  

Students could fill out an order 
form located outside of every 
homeroom door and place an 

order from the store.These 
orders were filled during the 

week and delivered by Friday 
mornings to homerooms. 









Poster are displayed in 
all classrooms



Students place 
order forms in this 
envelope in their 

homerooms







First student to 
make a large 

purchase with his 
maroon bucks



This guy was 
beaming ear to ear 

after he saved 
enough maroon 
bucks to get this 

Kobie Bryant 
Hoodie!



Earning this Vera 
Bradley backpack 

was a dream 
come true for this 

lady!



Raffles

Students could also use Maroon 
Bucks as raffle tickets for a chance to 

win big ticket items



 Students during 
lunch groups 

helped to print on 
aprons to uses 
for selling raffle 

tickets.





5 items per month were displayed in the front of the school showcase for 
what items were up for raffle.



The raffle winners 
were announced 
during morning 
announcements 



This guy was our 
first lucky winner of 

a set of airpods!



This little lady was more 
than excited to have 

won this skateboard, it 
was dream come true 

for her!



Party Time!
End of the year, PBIS partnered with 

SGO to put on a fun activity day 
event for the students. 

The event included a dj, a dunk tank, 
sport activities, music activities, and 
silk walk chalk contests. Prizes for 

several of the activities were awarded 
through the PBIS store. 





Our SRO officers got in 
on the fun!









Thank you once again AEF! With your 
grant money we were able to make this 

an exceptional year for our students. 
Returning from Covid years, a boost in 
morale was highly needed and this did 

just the trick!

AEF works wonders!
Sincerely,

Kasha Fletcher


